
 

  

 SMART WONDERS SCHOOL 

Saturday Working - Classes 6 to 10 

 
 
Wednesday, 18th September 2024                                                                SWS/ACD/2024-25/67 
                            
Dear Parent 

Greetings from Smart Wonders! 

We would like to inform you that Saturday, 21st September 2024 and Saturday, 5th  October 2024 
will be regular school days for students of classes 6 to 10. The school timings for these days will be 
from 8:00 a.m. to 1:30 p.m. On these dates, classes 6 to 8 will be engaged in Annual Day practice 
and Classes 9 and 10 will continue with their regular studies; the timetable will be shared by the 
respective class teachers. 

Students are expected to wear the proper school uniform, which includes blue T-shirt,  blue lower 
and black shoes.  

Bus services will be available as usual, with dispersal for bus students commencing at 1:30 p.m 
please calculate the time accordingly and for private pickup at 1:40 p.m. 

Thank you for your cooperation and support. 

 
Warm regards 
 

 
Poonamjit Kaur 
Principal 


